
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Copier Lease Agreement - Stanwood Elementary School 

 DATE:  October 18, 2022 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 Staci Lauinger, Principal at Stanwood Elementary School, has researched copiers and 
 recommends leasing a Toshiba copier from Kelley Connect. The machine will be leased under 
 a contract through the King County Directors Association (KCDA). The new copier will replace 
 an existing one that has an expiring lease. 

 The cost of the lease is $323.22 per month (plus tax) for a 48 month term. Service and supply 
 costs are $0.0042 per copy in addition to the lease. Stanwood Elementary School building budget 
 will pay for the lease and maintenance costs. 

 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the lease and maintenance 
 agreements for a Toshiba copier at Stanwood Elementary School. 




















